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GMA 12 met Friday, April 22, 2022 to continue discussions related to 2026 DFC 
Planning (Round 4). Dr. Robert Mace gave a presentation regarding “aquifer 
sustainability” as it relates to the GMA planning process. GMA 12 members were  
contacted by TWDB staff concerning clarifications in the explanatory report and the 
need for declaring the Calvert Bluff aquifer non-relevant in Williamson County. With 
such short notice from TWDB, GMA 12 representative opted to set a meeting for May 6, 
2022 to adopt any revisions to the explanatory report. 

GMA 12 members will meet Friday, May 6, 2022 to formally adopt a revision to the 
explanatory report declaring the Calvert Bluff Aquifer non-relevant in Williamson County 
for the 2021 Planning Round. Members also were in agreement with correspondence 
between the consultants and TWDB concerning clarification of several items contained 
the submitted explanatory report. 

The next GMA 12 meeting will be held Friday, June 24, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. in the Post 
Oak Savannah GCD office. 


